
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

As our members would be aware, Mr Glenn Cossor has resigned 

from his position of Club Safety Officer, which was effective from 

February 3rd. The committee wish to thank Glenn for his work in 

this position to date. 

 

To ensure that this important role is not left vacant, we are 

pleased to announce that committee has appointed Melissa 

Law as P&DARCS Club Safety Officer. Melissa has vast experience 

in the area of safety management at many levels and I’m sure 

our members will welcome Melissa to this role.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

anytime. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2021/2022 
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


